Venice Shores Property Owners Board Appointment Application 
The VSPOA Board of Directors has, by appointment, created a nominating committee to recommend potential property owners to fill upcoming board of director positions in May 2025. This committee is looking for Active Class property owners, as defined in the VSPOA By-laws, who are willing to devote approximately (12) hours per month to support the responsibilities of a board director. This is an unpaid/volunteer position with the obligation of supporting Venice Shores Deed Restrictions and By-laws. If you are interested in applying for a board position, this committee recommends that you review our Deed Restrictions and By-laws, which will answer many questions about a director’s responsibilities prior to returning this application to a Nominating Committee member (Nathan DeKett – ndekett@gmail.com).
APPLICATION DUE BY MARCH 24th, 2025
Name: __________________________________ Date:_____________ Address:________________________________________________ Phone: ________________ Email:__________________________________ 
Briefly indicate why you are interested in serving as a VSPOA Board of Director: 
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Indicate which of the following VSPOA standing committees on which you would be interested in participating (you may circle more than one): 
	Building
	Canal 
	Civic Affairs 
	Maintenance 

	Welcoming 
	Deed Restriction Violation 
	Events 
	Web Page Mgt 



